From: Jeremy Butler

To: Dotson. Michael (UTC)

Subject: Re: Butler Seattle LLC/Butler Transportation LLC - Charter/Excursion Permit
Date: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 8:33:40 AM

Mike,

Thank you for taking my call this morning, Butler Transportation LLC will be the entity
responsible for reporting and maintaining all aspects of the UCR, DOT, MCS-150, insurance,
and financial reporting.

Butler Seattle LLC is shifting direction to a different focus than is not Transportation related.
Please close any outstanding charter /excursion accounts related to Butler Seattle LLC.

Jeremy Butler
(206)679-3754
Butler Seattle

On Oct 23, 2018, at 8:17 AM, Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

Good morning Jeremy. | believe you recently had an inspection from us, and we have
realized you have two open companies with us, Butler Seattle and Butler
Transportation. Are they both still active, separate entities? Or are they combined at
this point. We noticed that your USDOT number with Butler Seattle is currently
inactive, and you only submitted your annual report for Butler Transportation. Let me
know what the situation is.

Thanks

Mike Dotson

Transportation Specialist 3

Licensing Services

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PH: 360-664-1223

FAX: 360-586-1181
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